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POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 

STUDENT WELLNESS COMMITTEE MEETING 

CANCELLED 
April 20, 2016 

 
CENTRAL SERVICES OFFICE 
793 NORTH MAIN STREET 

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 
 

 
 

1. Welcome 

2. Information Sharing 
• Food Allergy Management Program 
• Information from other school districts/outside the school day 
• Update on information shared with PTA Council 
• Other 

 
3. Plan for 2016-2017 school year 

• New Food Allergy Management Program guidelines 
• Safe and Healthy Snacks during the school day 
• PTA fundraisers 

4. Next Steps 

5. Adjourn 
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